
Amendments to the 4/28/2022 Mental Health Commission Motion regarding Office of Diversion and 

Reentry (ODR)  

Amendment 1: 

The Department of Mental Health (DMH) reports back to the Mental Health Commission at its May 2022 

meeting with recommendations on how the ODR-DMH Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 

“operational pieces” can enhance reimbursements such as Medi-Cal and other state and federal 

funding. 

Amendment 2:  

The Department of Mental Health report back to the Mental Health Commission at its May 2022 with 

recommendations on enhancing client/mental health outcome data from ODR. 

Amendment 3: 

The Department of Mental Health report back to the Mental Health Commission at its May 2022 

meeting as to what category the ODR funding will be allocated and what, if any, specific MHSA state 

requirements need to be addressed regarding the allocation. 

Amendment 4:  

The recommendation for ODR MHSA funding be subject to 30-day community input hearing.    

Amendment 5: 

Ensure MHSA funds will not supplant other funds. 

Amendment 6: 

Add details on a budget; report back on metrics and health outcomes, people that get out of jail due to 

this funding and data sharing  

 

 

 

 


